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The following highlights some of the key points made during the April 30th Readiness Review Level Team's conference call:
· Questions brought up during discussion included grading process to determine level of review; who authorizes startup/restart; and who determines scope of review.
· There are processes in complex (Hanford, Y-12, Savannah River) used as grading processes for determining level of review. Consensus was that one size grading process would not fit all, however, it would be important to understand the key attributes of a grading process that should be consistent in any process to determine level of review.
· " Looking for guidance on what these common attributes of a grading process to determine level of review are and examples on how the determining level of review process works.
· Some unique attributes might be necessary for lab type start-up/restarts.
· Grading process for review level determination attributes and examples of grading start-up/restart could be put in DOE standard. DOE standard 3009, and soon to be issued STD-1189, provide some examples of how a grading process can be applied. Could provide insights as to what would needs to be added to 3006 in order to develop a consistent approach across the Complex.
· Some specificity in determination of graded approach in review level determination required. Most of the telephone callers were not concerned about what name (ORR or RA) attached to review, but wanted a consistent approach to support the flexibility of the readiness review process.
· Another item that follow-on discussions need to address is once determine level of review how use that info to determine breadth and depth of review
The participants of the 04/30/2007 telephone conference decided to have team members, who sites have Readiness Review Level grading processes, post those readiness review level grading processes on the EFCOG web site so all team members can look at and evaluate. That evaluation will provide basis for starting point of discussions during next telephone conference (yet to be scheduled). The goal is that people will review these processes, and provide suggested attributes by the end of this week. This will permit posting to the EFCOG discussion web-site for others to review and comment.
Later, Joe and I heard that more people attempted to call in, but the 865 conference call-in number only permitted 12 people. Joe and I are looking into alternatives to open up the telephone conferences to everyone. We are looking at another telephone conference the week of May 14th, and once we straighten out the conference call-in number issue, an announcement will be made! I appreciate everyone's patience in this matter!
Thanks!

